
!

1
1

News from Paul and Carmiña

OAC “Presenting Christ By All Means Everywhere Since 1892”


Fall 2022

Dear Friends,

Thanks for your faithful support and prayers. We thank God for you and your partnership with us in the 
Gospel!

Our ministry here in England had a great kick start with a youth mission team from Grace Bible Church, 
Richmond. We commenced street outreaches in the towns and cities of Andover, Newbury, Salisbury, 
Winchester, even London, and conducted after school kids’ programs and had the unique opportunity to 
do some public school assemblies. The school kids loved the programs and were engaged in the puppet 
show and Gospel message.  They just lapped up every word, and because of the nearby military base, we 
were even able to reach kids from Nepal and Lebanon, amongst other countries with the Gospel.

Please pray that God will continue to open doors for the Gospel and that the outreaches will continue 
when we return home. There are over 200 Jehovah Witnesses in the town of Andover, and we have 
had a lot of encounters with them. Week by week we get to talk to them about the Gospel. Just a cou-
ple of Saturdays past, we had a lady stand in the crowd, who had previously watched a message a few 
weeks ago.  She is searching and has even had Bible studies with the Jehovah Witnesses. After a long 
conversation with me on Saturday, she was invited to come to church, and she came Sunday morning 
and then, again, Sunday evening.  Please pray that she would come to the knowledge of truth.
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Gifts of support in any amount help keep us on the job and are 
tax deductible when made out to Open Air Campaigners for 

Paul & Carmiña Adams and sent to:


OAC

PO Box D


Nazareth, PA 18064


A Word From the Mrs. 

Although the crowds on the streets have not been huge, we are reminded that it’s not quantity, but 
quality that counts. And quality it has most certainly been with many divine appointments with 
people saying anywhere from, “I’m not good enough for heaven.” to “How can I be saved?” One lady 
said that her grandmother had recently passed away and she knew that she had gone to heaven. She 
said that she really wanted to go to heaven, too, when she died, so that she could be with her 
grandmother, but that she had been avoiding going to church because she was scared.  When asked 
why she said it was because she was afraid of hearing the truth that she wasn’t good enough to go to 
heaven. After hearing that none of us are good enough for heaven and heard why Jesus came to die, 
she exclaimed, “I can’t tell you how happy I am to hear this. This is such Good News!” 


Upcoming Ministry  

Please pray for us and our upcoming ministry as we return to the United States on December 21st. 
Upon our arrival, I will be planning ministry for the year and will finish writing apologetic material 
for answering the current issues of our day with Scripture. It is a series I have started called, How to 
Give an Answer and has to do with the topics of homosexuality, transgenderism, evolution, racism, 
government, etc. As soon as the spring semester begins, I will be returning to university campuses to 
preach and teach the Gospel to the students. 


Again, thanks for all your prayers and support. They do make a difference, and we couldn’t be out 
there without you! We wish you all a very, merry Christmas and pray God will continue to use you in 
the New Year.


Love in Christ, 


Paul and Carmiña


